
 

 
November 26, 2019 

 
Dear colleagues and community members, 
 
We are excited that in January we will welcome our next cohort into Bethlehem Central High 
School’s ​Bridge to College​, a unique program for our first-generation students! We are defining 
"first-generation" as any student who is the first person in their immediate family to attend a 
four-year college in the United States. That definition could also apply to students who have an 
older sibling who has already gone through the college application process.  
 
Bridge to College​ is a mentoring program aimed at guiding our first-generation students and 
families through the college application process. The program spans two academic years, 
beginning in January of a student’s junior year through the first semester of senior year.  
 
For our second cohort, we have accepted 21 juniors into the program. These students have 
been identified by their counselors or teachers as being "first-gen" ​and​ interested in attending a 
four-year college. We are looking for 21​ staff or community members to serve as mentors 
for these students.  
 
You absolutely ​do not​ have to be an expert in the college application process. Rest assured that 
we will provide training for all mentors so that you feel equipped to support your student and 
their family. We have attached the Calendar of Events for both junior and senior year so that 
you get a feel for the level of commitment.  
 
If you are interested, please sign up ​here​! Opportunities for mentorships are limited. You will be 
notified via email if we are able to pair you with one of our students by mid-January. If we are 
unable to pair you with a student in 2020, there may be additional opportunities in the future to 
be part of Bridge to College.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  
 
Thank you! 
 
The Bridge to College Team, 
Scott Carlton​ (counselor) ​scarlton@bethlehemschools.org 
Lisa Carr ​(counselor) ​lcarr@bethlehemschools.org 
Nicole Conway​ (assistant principal) ​nconway@bethlehemschools.org 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfylL6A_ATOGlplqxLBJF41T88Ks3DuyaBs839FMHmx9aT6wg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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